From: Serena

To: Sarah Glade Gurney; Una Glass; Patrick Slayter; Diana Rich; Neysa Hinton
Cc: Mary Gourley

Subject: In Support of Parklets

Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 7:13:34 AM

Dear City Council,
| am writing with my enthusiastic support of the parklets downtown and any efforts to make them

permanent. These spaces create wonderful places for people to enjoy Sebastopol and support local
businesses. Whether you are in them, or simply going by them, they bring joy and increase the vibrancy
of our downtown. Making them permanent will be an opportunity to make them more attractive, and will
keep the much needed public spaces along Main street and at the corner of Petaluma and Bodega.
Please do everything you can to keep the parklets we have and make them even better.

Thank you,
Serena

Serena Coltrane-Briscoe
Designer
MArch + LEED AP






